From: James Ream <jim@reamlaw.net>

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 2:52 PM

To: Supreme Court Clerk <nvscclerk@nvcourts.nv.gov>
Subject: NRCP 41(e)

Dear Supreme Court:

Please abolish the 5 year rule. It has the potential of cutting off the rights of innocent people to pursue
their claims through no fault of their own. There are myriad facts and circumstances which are outside
the control of the average litigants. NRCP 41e is a trap door through which persons can escape their
responsibility to others.

Thank you,

James J. Ream, Esq.

333 N. Rancho Dr. #530
Las Vegas, Nevada 89106
702 631-0031 ph.

702 631-5480 fx.
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